City of G i

Meeting 2008 Aug 25
Burnaby

COUNCIL REPORT

TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2008 August 12
FROM: CITY CLERK
SUBJECT: 2008 LOCAL GOVERNMENT ELECTION

PURPOSE: To recommend appointment of a new Chief Election Officer and Deputy Chief
Election Officer.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. THAT Anne R. Skipsey be appointed Chief Election Officer for the 2008 Local
Government Election.

2.  THAT Ann Lorentsen be appointed Deputy Chief Election Officer for the 2008
Local Government Election.

REPORT

On 2008 January 07, in accordance with section 41(1) of the Local Government Act of B.C.,
Council appointed Debbie Comis, City Clerk, as the Chief Election Officer and Ms. Anne
Skipsey, Deputy City Clerk as the Deputy Chief Election Officer for the 2008 Local Government
Election. The City Clerk will not be performing the duties of the Chief Election Officer for this
election and therefore Council is being requested to appoint the Deputy City Clerk to the position
of Chief Election Officer and the City’s Administrative Officer Operations to the position of
Deputy Chief Election Officer.

These changes will provide an excellent learning opportunity for both the Deputy City Clerk and
the Administrative Officer Operations in gaining invaluable experience with the duties and
responsibilities of conducting a Local Government Election.

The recommendations in this report are intended to supersede the recommendations adopted by
Council in the 2008 January 08 report.
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Debbie Comis
CITY CLERK
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